
 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS / BUSINESS OWNERS 

Parkhill Distribution System Improvements – Construction Notice 

 

The Municipality of North Middlesex (North Middlesex) has recently executed a contract with 

Bre-Ex Construction Inc. (Contractor) of London to complete the construction of the Parkhill 

Distribution System Improvements project. This project includes construction of a new 

watermain on Parkhill Main Street from Parkhill Drive to Elginfield Road, and along Elginfield 

Road/Elliot Drive from Parkhill Main Street to West Park Drive, as well as replacement of all 

water service connections, connections to the existing water distribution system on all side 

streets, and minor upgrades to the existing sanitary sewer at Mill Street and Hastings Street. 

Restoration will include resurfacing of Parkhill Main Street with new sidewalks, curbs and 

pavement. 

Construction is anticipated to start the week of October 17th, 2022, with completion by the 

summer of 2023. The Contractor intends to work through the winter, subject to suitable weather 

conditions. It is anticipated that the Contractor will work during regular working hours of 7:00 

a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. Some after-hours or weekend work may be required. 

Construction of this Project is planned to be staged, with full road closures permitted in each 

stage of construction. Local and emergency access will be maintained at all times. Residents 

and businesses can expect regular truck traffic, potential vibration from construction equipment 

and may also have minor disruptions to their water service. Any planned disruptions to water 

service will be communicated a minimum of 48 hours in advance separately to each affected 

resident or business. 

Updates for the project as well as information about traffic impacts and detours will be 

available throughout the construction period on the Municipality’s website: 

www.northmiddlesex.on.ca/construction/parkhill 

We recognize that there will be some inconvenience for the residents of Parkhill during 

construction; however, every reasonable effort will be made during construction to minimize 

disruption. We thank you in advance for your patience and cooperation while we complete this 

important Project for the betterment of the entire community. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this project, please feel free to contact North 

Middlesex or the Consultant Project Manager at CIMA+, at the addresses noted below. Should 

you have any specific issues during construction, please contact the Consultant Inspector, Mr. 

Parmi Matharu at 519-716-1454. He will assist in investigating any issues that arise, and 

providing direction to the Contractor, as required. 

 

http://www.northmiddlesex.on.ca/construction/parkhill


 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION: 

Municipality of North Middlesex 
229 Parkhill Main Street 
Parkhill, Ontario N0M 2K0 
 
Jaden Hodgins, P. Eng. 
Manager of Infrastructure and Operations 
P: 519-294-6244 ext. 223 
E: jadenh@northmiddlesex.on.ca  

CIMA+ 
900-101 Frederick Street 
Kitchener, Ontario  N2H 6R2 
 
Stuart Winchester, P. Eng. 
Senior Director, Infrastructure 
P: 519-998-1725 
E: stuart.winchester@cima.ca  
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